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pbscommissions - Case No. B2019-0054(Moores)

From: "Jim Jackson" <jackson@mcn.org>

To: <pbscommissions@mendocinocounty.org>
Date: 6/9/2020 2:49 PM

Subject: Case No. B2019-0054(Moores)

e RECEIVE 77
JUN 11 2020

Planning & Building Services

Dear Coastal Permit Administrator:;

This public comment pertains to the proposed boundary line adjustment requested by
William and Tona Moores (Case No. B2019-0054). I have received a call from a property owner in
the vicinity of this project regarding this application. In reviewing the staff report, the boundary
line adjustment itself seems to be relatively innocuous. However, nearby property owners are
concerned that this boundary line adjustment is a precursor to further development. If so, I believe
the applicant should identify the proposed purposes they intend to make of the property following
the boundary line adjustment in order to avoid “piecemealing” the project. If there are other
pending applications pertaining to this property which would answer this question, I would
appreciate it if staff would direct me to those other pending applications.

Thank you very much for your anticipated assistance.

Jim Jackson

James A. Jackson, Esq.
JACKSON LAW OFFICES
245 East Laurel Street
Fort Bragg, CA 95437

Phone: (707) 962-0222

This e-mail is from Jackson Law Offices, a law firm, and may contain information that is confidential or
privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, do not read, copy or distribute the e-mail or any
attachments. Instead, please notify the sender and delete the e-mail and any attachments. Thank you.
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